SH PATW September 11-15

Hanlon, Keri <sysadmin@myeducation.gov.bc.ca>
Sun 10-Sep-2023 10:26 AM
To:Keri Hanlon <khanlon@deltaschools.ca>

Hello Sunshine Families.

I hope you are all enjoying a beautiful weekend. The sunshine continues as we approach fall. Thank you for a great
start to the school year. There are always a few bumps to conquer but there were many smiling faces on Friday to
suggest the 2023/2024 transition went smoothly. Please note the following announcement regarding Noon Hour
Supervisors:

We are currently looking for a Noon Hour Supervisor. Please read below:

This is primarily for Mondays and Fridays from 12:05-1:05 and could also be on an on-call role for the
other days of the week.

If you:

- like working with children (helping to keep them safe and helping them to problem-solve)
- are reliable and punctual

- are interested in a role with the Delta School District

Please contact Karen Simpson at ksimpson@deltaschools.ca or 604 594-8491

Have a wonderful Sunday, Sunshine!

Keri Hanlon, Principal/Directrice

#equityandinclusion
Peek At The Week
Ecole Elémentaire Sunshine Hills Elementary
Week of September 11-15

Monday *First Monday of the school year®
11
Tuesday
12
Wednesday
13
Thursday *Cops For Cancer Tour de Valley @ 11:23 AM (15 minutes in duration)
14
Friday *Terry Fox Run @ 10:45 AM
15
Upcoming Dates Sept. 21 Open House

Sept. 22 Non-Instructional Day September 22



